## Second announcement

## SOHO 20 - Transient Events on the Sun and in the Heliosphere Het Pand, Ghent, Belgium - August 27-31 2007

web: www.soho20.org email: soho20@sidc.be

Registration for the SOHO20 meeting in Ghent, Belgium, is open and members of the community are invited to take advantage of the reduced registration fee offered ahead of the early registration deadline. We ask you to note particularly the deadline by which all requests for financial support must be received. The updated conference website includes details of the scientific program and invited speakers, and lists important dates and deadlines.

## The meeting will focus on the following sessions:

- Transients and dynamics in the lower solar atmosphere
- CMEs: Why and how do they erupt?
- Heliospheric transients
- Solar and Heliospheric science in the next decade and beyond (incl. panel discussion)

Invited talks will be given by David Alexander, Tahar Amari, Frederic Auchere, David Berghmans, Pascal Demoulin, Peter Gallagher, Hugh Hudson, Emilia Huttunen, Jack Ireland, Farzad Kamalabadi, Jon Linker, Dean Pesnell, Bojan Vrsnak, plus others to be confirmed. Bernhard Fleck will moderate the panel discussion.

## The following dates and deadlines should be noted:

- June 13th 2007: deadline for requests for financial support
- June 22nd 2007: deadline for early registration and abstract submission (new date!)
- June 25th 2007: deadline for guaranteed hotel room reservation at reduced rates
- July 13th 2007: deadline for late registration
- Sept. 8th 2007: deadline for receipt of submitted papers

Please note that you will only be fully registered once the registration fee has been paid, and prompt payment is much appreciated since it greatly eases the meeting administration.

Submissions to the SOHO20 proceedings will be referred and will appear as a special issue of Annales Geophysicae. Details regarding the submission of papers are to be found on the website. Final details of the formats of both oral and poster presentations will also appear shortly.

We look forward to your submissions, and to greeting you in Ghent! On behalf of the SOC and LOC,

Jean-Francois Hochedez